
On November 17, 2022 VAMA's very own Ronda
Puryear with Management Services Corporation
(MSC) was installed as the 2023 National
Apartment Association (NAA) Chair of the Board
of Directors at the 2022 Assembly of Delegates
meeting held in Norfolk, Virginia. Ronda joins an
elite list of four female leaders installed as
Chairman of the NAA Board since 1940. 

Ronda has 30 years of real estate experience in
property management, marketing and
development, and as President of Residential
Management for MSC, she oversees the
operation of more than 4,000 rental housing
units throughout Virginia and North Carolina.

Ronda has been involved with NAA for more
than 11 years, having served as a Region I
Regional Vice President, NAA Education Institute
President, Chair of both the Student Housing
Committee and the Conference Committee and
a member of the Governance Committee. For
more than 15 years, she has served as a leader
of the Virginia Apartment Management
Association (VAMA) in various volunteer roles
including President for two different terms.  

She is an active alumni of Virginia Tech and
currently serves on the Virginia Tech Residential
Property Management Advisory Board. She is
also a proud mother of two daughters, two-son
in-laws and two beautiful grandchildren.

We are honored to have Ronda be VAMA's first
leader to become Chair of NAA and we look
forward to her leadership on the national level in
2023.


